
Town Board Meeting  
April 15, 2014 
Immediately following Annual Meeting  
Bradley Town Hall  
  

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan  
Hilgendorf were present.  

  
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $82,317.43 

Equipment Fund - $221,842.95; General Savings Account - $162,831.41; Checking Account - 

$203,341.53; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 

$100,000.00 CD.  

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the March 10, 2014 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve payment of vouchers #2078 through #2146. Motion passed 4-0.  

There weren't any license applications. 

Our Town Attorney Mark Alberg reported on the request of North Central Conservancy Trust for a refund 

on their 2013 property taxes. No action was taken. 

Byron Lange reported that the road workers will be going to four-ten hour days starting the 1st week of 

May. Echo Valley Road will not be pulverized or black topped this year. The town will put out proposals 

for Rapel Road. 

There will be a public hearing at 5:15 before the May board meeting to hear comments on the purchase 

of town property off of High View Road. 

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to accept the proposals from American Asphalt for blacktopping Nibler and Piehl 

Roads. Motion passed 4-0 

M/M Koth/Jelinek to accept the proposal from Lakes Asphalt Maintenance for crack filing of the town 

roads. Motion passed 4-0 

The purchase of a new computer for the cemetery sexton will be placed on the May agenda. 

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the conditional use request by Sean DeBels to operate a driving 

range at the Edgewater Golf Course. 

Jelinek reported that the flowers have to be off of the Greenwood Cemetery by April 27
th
 and can be 

replaced on May 1
st
. Yard waste containers will be placed at both recycling sites will be from April 26

th
 

through June 7
th
. Both of these announcements have been sent to the Tomahawk Leader. 

The board toured the Town of Merrill’s Garage area on April 13
th
; to get ideas for maybe addition’s to the 

Town of Bradley’s Hall and Garage areas. 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

        Ann Eckman 

 


